
The way the 1529-A bill was rewritten allows the OHA to have WAY too much power in 
declaring state of emergencies and what people/children will do and not do (as per 
OHA) - I have worked in the school system
in mental health since 1998 and I have never seen so much anxiety, depression (in fact, 
I stopped a suicide on 2/16) in our school system. Does the OHA man have children? 
He is not elected and should not have the power to call state of emergencies and not 
understand psychologically how they impact children currently and into their future. I 
oppose the 1529-A and the sneaky way OHA changed the wording for unilateral 
decisions (esp. like the covid-19 that have no backed science and testing) 


